
Pine Valley Canal and River Walkway 
Loop Photos - Saturday, June 1 
 

 
 

New Promise Hikers completed the Pine Valley hike on 
Saturday, June 1 as planned.  The weather was very 
pleasant (65 - 80 degrees), and a welcome respite from 
the near triple digit temperatures in St. George!  Just a 
wonderful all-around day for hiking.  Everyone loved the 
beautiful views of the mountains, of Pine Valley reservoir, 
and the wonderful scents of late spring in the mountains. 
 Click on the links below to see the photos! 
 
 

Photos from Pine Valley and River Walkway 

Group Photo 6-1-24 

Flowers 6-1-24 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Ee-pRJrqEOtf1niUiN6qhJSs3eStAAy/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19pD5NOZc3ViQFart2u86iaTFCA8qrRKm/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a3hfXTVGazHYYx-Ayev4U1Tw4epTNdCa/view?usp=drive_link
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